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An online awarding ceremony was held on October 21 to
recognize the winners, namely, Mr. Darwin M. Banawa, Mrs.
Jenilyn Rosete, Mrs. Adelaida Regala, Mrs. Cynthia T. Andrade,
Ms. Jenabel A. Villar, and Mrs. Mariza Carabio. The winners will
each receive P2,000 in Gcash load. 

PTC Global Maritime Professionals and their families shared their
commitment to protecting the Philippines' marine resources
through their participation in "Our Waters, Our Treasure," an
online photo contest organized by the PTC Family and Crew
Relations team in celebration of the Maritime and Archipelagic
Nation Awareness Month (MANAMO) last September. 

PTC GMPs and allottees share their
commitment to protecting the country's
marine resources

The contest received a very enthusiastic response from PTC's
GMP community with participants sharing their photos showing
the country's rich maritime resources along with their reasons
why we should all work together to protect and conserve this
marine wealth. 

Our waters, our treasure 


